
 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 2024 

Action Recommended 
New Trainings 

 

Dear Provider, 

Effective November 21, 2024, the following Provider Types are recommended to complete the trainings 
outlined below: 

• Primary Care Physicians 
o Best Practice: Chronic Kidney Disease 
o Kids and Youth Transition 
o Palliative Care Program 
o Preventative Screening Tools 

• Long Term Care Providers 
o What is the difference between Short-Term and Long-Term Care 
o MC 171 LTC 

The trainings can be accessed on the Learning Lab via the Provider Portal. Providers can access the 
Learning Lab by following the steps below: 

1. Go to KHS website 
2. Click on “Provider Portal” 
3. Enter your Username and Password 
4. Click on “Learning Lab” 
5. Scroll to your Provider Type. For example, if your group offers PCP services,  you would complete 

the “All Primary Care Physicians” portion only. 

Provider Bulletins are available on the KHS website. Please visit the site regularly to stay informed about 
the latest updates and announcements. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-
391-2000. 

Sincerely, 

Kristie Onaindia 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems 

https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/
https://provider.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/v3app/publicservice/loginv1/login.aspx?bc=1215a844-d81f-4be0-ac1c-92dd137dd90c&serviceid=05411915-5bc6-4527-97a6-45b09eecbde3
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/providers/bulletins/
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

